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FROM: Sherry Thomas, Senior Director SHT 

 
DATE: January 25, 2023  
 
COMPREHENSIVE COORDINATED EARLY INTERVENTION SERVICES 
(CCEIS)/COORDINATED EARLY INTERVENTION SERVICES-DATA COLLECTION 
 
The Office of Special Education (OSEP) has made a change in the data collection for PSUs with 
CEIS/CCEIS plans and these changes are now required for the 2022-2023 school year. The 
attached spreadsheet has been updated with the changes.  If you have existing data for 
previous years on the old spreadsheet, you will be contacted by the fiscal consultant for your 
region, and they will advise on how to modify your existing spreadsheet. This is the spreadsheet 
that will be uploaded into the 2024 IDEA grant in May. 
  
Please let your fiscal consultant know if you have any questions. 
  
  
 
 
cc: Nicole Sinclair, Section Chief, Special Programs and Data, Office of Exceptional Children 
      Adam Parent, Fiscal Consultant, Special Programs and Data, Office of Exceptional Children 
      Elizabeth Millen, Fiscal Consultant, Special Programs and Data, Office of Exceptional Children 
      Lisa Blanton, Fiscal Consultant, Special Programs and Data, Office of Exceptional Children 
      Milinda Martina, Fiscal Consultant, Special Programs and Data, Office of Exceptional Children  


